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MS. LESA SEMMLER 
MLA, INUVIK TWIN LAKES 

Oral Question 653-19(2): New Housing Units in Inuvik 

This letter is in follow-up to the Oral Question you raised on March 10, 2021 regarding new 
housing units in Inuvik. 

The Northwest Territories Housing Corporation (NWTHC) has the following new construction 
projects planned for Inuvik over the next two years: one market rental single-family dwelling, 
four market rental duplexes, and two market rental fourplexes.  Please see the following page 
for all currently scheduled new construction projects for the NWTHC over the next two fiscal 
years. 

The NWTHC, in conjunction with the Canada Mortgage and Housing Corporation, will be 
making a presentation in Inuvik in early May. This presentation will provide valuable 
information regarding applications to the Government of Canada’s National Housing 
Co-Investment fund, as well as, NWTHC programs.  

Thank you. 

Paulie Chinna 
Minister Responsible for the  
Northwest Territories Housing Corporation 
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